UNAPPROVED

LEE TOWNSHIP
Annual Meeting
Minutes

March 31, 2007

The Annual Meeting of the Lee Township Electors was called to order at 10:14 am at the
Lee Township Hall located at 877 56 Street, Pullman, MI 49450

Members Present: Trustee Christensen, Treasurer Lowery, Supervisor Schlack and Clerk
King. Absent: Trustee Black.

Supervisor Schlack read the meetings from the March 25, 2006 meeting. Supervisor
Schlack was requested to be the moderator of the meeting by elector Lacy.

Supervisor Schlack wanted to comment on the state of the township. He felt that the
township 1s heading in the right direction and wanted to say that it was a privilege to
accept the task and he appreciated the input from citizens.

Elector D. Allgaier-Lamberti had prepared some specific issues that she thought were
important to the community. Here comments included:

e Having a survey placed at different locations in the community where citizens
could input on issues that were important them.

o The clean up the community, having some type of place to look for status on the
Clean up effort. A website etc. to monitor the clean up of areas sited for blight
and roadside trash.

e Regular news coverage of positive events and news of the community. She felt
this was good for the image of our township. Keeping with the township official
website and newsletter and extending to local newspaper coverage.

¢ Beautication to the community. Floors etc.

o Pass an ordinance to prohibit poster being allowed on telephone/power poles.

e Setting up a microphone system to allow the boards meeting to be heard in the
back of the room.

e Give the public more information on issues that are being' dealt with. Letters sent
etc.

Supervisor comment that the township was going through a time of healing.

Elector and Chief DeWeerd commented on the condition of some of the road in the
township. Could some of them be sealed and coated?
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Supervisor Schlack stated that the Allegan County Road Commission was restricted
by their budget and that at sometime we may be faced with a Road Millage.

It was also suggested that something be done with the township hall floor. The
building contains moisture and the tiles are always chipping and lifting.

Lastly a quested was presented concerniﬁg when the repair would take place on the
front awning of the hall? Supervisor Schlack stated that it would be soon.

Elector S. Lacy made a motion to close the annual meeting and the other elector’s
agreed. Meeting was adjourned.

Submitted by: Jacquelyn Ann King, Clerk
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